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SUBLETTE, KANSAS                           DECEMBER 19, 2014 
 
 
The Governing Body of the City of Sublette, Kansas met in Special Session at City Hall.  The 
meeting started at 7:00 p.m., with Mayor Jery Bailey presiding and the following members of the 
City Council present; James Barber, Leon Birney, Tom Stoppel and Dylan Shotton.   Also 
present were Zoning Administrator Jarrod Weeks and City Clerk Jeannie Trigg. 
 
The purpose of the meeting was to grant a temporary use permit for an asphalt batch plant for 
Gerald and Susan Stoppel. 
 
The Council discussed granting a temporary use permit to Gerald & Susan Stoppel for their land 
that is zoned agricultural for the use of a temporary asphalt batch plant. 
 
A motion was made by Councilmember Birney, seconded by Councilmember Shotton to allow 
Gerald & Susan Stoppel’s land that is zoned agricultural to be given a temporary use permit for 
an asphalt batch plant from January 1st to December 31st 2015.  Also upon termination of the 
temporary use, the site shall be cleared of improvements and debris not conforming with uses 
permitted in the agricultural zoning district. The motion carried 4-0. 
 
Councilmember Birney made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Councilmember  
Barber.  The motion carried 4-0. 
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